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Our role 
• Got involved when the school received a notice of intent to revoke 

its authorisation last month. We have:  

• Gathered information 

• Evaluted available documentation,  

• Advised and worked with the board to initiate changes, and c 

• Composed the letter to Udir. 
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A history of audits/inspections 
1. 2009 and 2012-2013 

2. Currently: New audit from 2014 onwards following up on the 
earlier audits 

3. June 2015: Inspection report publicised 

4. April 2015: New Head of School hired. School receives prior 
notice of withdrawal of licence. 

5. Now what? 
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Inspection report  ’15—outstanding orders 
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• Lacks documentation on routine for 
identifying areas of non-compliance and 
rectifying these. 

• The agreement with the pre-school: 
Violates prohibition against running 
other business aside from the school 
itself. This also affect rules on 
accounting. 

• Employs teachers without authorisation 
from Udir. 

• Special Needs Procedures must be 
revised. 

• CoC does not give students predicitability 
in disciplinary matters 

 

 



The biq question: What’s next? 

• Formally, Udir has three options on how to proceed: 

1. Close the case  not likely 

2. Withdraw the school’s licence under the Ind. School Act. 

3. Serve notice of an amended decision, ordering the school to fulfill all 
remaining orders 

• From our POV: The situation is changed and thus the need to 
revoke the authorisation ceases 

• But working towards compliance is complex and measures will be 
pending for quite some time. 
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If Udir decides to withdraw the licence 

• The decision will be appealed to Udir itself first: They may reverse 
its decision on the basis of new documentation. 

– If not, it will be forwarded to the Ministry of Education for the formal 
appeals process. 

– We expect this to take a few months – at least. 

• Suspended decision (“oppsettende virkning”)? 

– Have applied for this in advance. The staff have filed their own 
remarks regarding this as well. 

– But formally cannot be decided until a material decision is made 

• We currently have no reason to believe that the school 
can not open for students for the 2016/17 school year. 
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Questions? 

christian.sonsteby@steenstrup.no 
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